

Lowrie Primary F growing together supporting each other

The Lowrie PTA serves students, parents, and staff and acts with the purpose of celebrating our commonality and diversity, while strengthening and bringing together Lowrie families, staff, and the Wilsonville community



May 6th - 10th

Community Service Day May 11th

Early Release

May 22nd

Next PTA Meeting May 22nd 6:00-6:30 meet-n-greet 6:30-7:30 meeting

We've got spirit, yes we do! We've aot spirit, how about you?

Order your Lowrie spirit wear today! The next order deadline is coming up! The first order already went out.

There will be more opportunities to order in the future.

May 7th is **National Teacher**

We have wonderful teachers at Lowrie and we don't thank them enough. This week, please take a moment and rec-



ognize our amazing educators.

To show support for our public education teachers, consider signing a pledge from the National Association for Education.

http://www.nea.org/grants/55369.htm

"Educators selflessly give to and serve their students • Educators believe in their students • Educators protect our children"

~NEA website



Thank you Lowrie teachers for your dedication, hard work and endless hours educating our children.

Community W.E.R.K. Service Day is May 11th

Giving back is an important part of our mission.

On May 11th, The Wilsonville Environmental Resources Keepers (W.E.R.K.) Day takes place on Saturday, May 11th, from 8 a.m. to 1 p.m.

Lowrie families and friends can show up at the Wilsonville Community Center at 8:00 am to register. There are different types of volunteer activities to choose from, so families should get ready to W.E.R.K. to make our city better! Volunteers should bring gloves, water bottles, sun screen and be dressed appropriately for pulling weeds and working on trails. Last year over 300 community members participated in the event.

The city manager has been notified that Lowrie would be using this day as its community service day. After registering, families can eat a free breakfast provided by Rotary.

The first 300 registrants receive a free WERK Day t-shirt. For more information contact Patty Brescia, Senior Programs Manager, at 503-570-1525 or brescia@ci.wilsonville.or.us.

Go Lowrie Wolves! Go Lowrie Wolves! Go Lowrie Wolves!



Stay Connected on Facebook! And Check out our Website! http://www.lowriepta.com

Wheel-A-Thon Update...

Wheel-A-Thon is shaping up well! We have several major sponsors, including the Wilsonville Family Fun Center and Bullwinkle's Restaurant and the Beltran Real Estate Group! They are such wonderfully generous community partners. A big thank you to both for helping us create a fun-filled day of health and community for our stu-

dents! There will be more sponsorship announcements coming soon, stay tuned!

Want to see your company or small business logo in the newsletter, on the bulletin board, on an awesome t-shirt that all the kids will be



wearing, plus on our Facebook page for all to see? The Wheel-A-Thon is still looking for sponsors!! If you know of any business that might be interested in getting their logo on the coolest t-shirts in town, while helping our amazing students, please email Carrie Keith at

Lowrie.VP.Fundraising@gmail.com. All sponsorship opportunities end May 17th so get yours in today!

PTA Lawn Signs Coming Soon...

New PTA lawn signs will help keep parents up on all the latest events. When you see one of these lawn signs you will know that we have something going on whether it be a PTA meeting, a fundraiser or any other PTA sponsored event. We will use the banners for a PTA sign up table at events like the Kindergarten Round up, as well as at community events we sponsor to show our pride in being there.

Others ways people can keep up with PTA events are this newsletter, our bulletin board as you walk into the school, our Facebook site and our PTA website.

We encourage you to get involved!